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Dear family in Christ, 

“Son of man, behold, I take away from thee the desire of thine eyes with a stroke: yet thou shalt 
neither mourn nor weep, neither shall thy tears run down. 
Sigh, but not aloud, make no mourning for the dead; …” 

Ezekiel 24:16-17a 

How powerful is God's command to Ezekiel to teach His people several lessons! 
This message remains relevant to our lives today. In a time of global turmoil and difficulty, it reminds us to 

remain obedient to God and to trust in His perfect purposes. 

“Being sustained by God and remaining joyful in the midst of suffering” is the best sermon we 
could preach, just as Ezekiel did.” (ROH)  

As we mentioned in the 
previous newsletter, August is 
the month when most people 

in Spain “disconnect.” 

However, it was an 
opportunity to spend 

more time with several 
families. In addition, 
several repairs which 

required effort and time were 
completed. 

This month, we were all 
blessed to have a Sunday 

School student and Damary as 
a teacher. This is the time 
when María, who was 

recently baptized, can have her son, Kristian. 

In August, we praise God for giving us another year of life: 
Danny on the 4th, and Damary on the 16th. 

It is such a privilege to be part of God's ministry in Spain! 
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We thank God for Melody's safe return to the seminary after her 
“practical summer” and for her 

resumption of classes. 

We praise God for His faithfulness and for 
her ministry, mainly with children, during 

that time. 

We would like to share some of her 
prayer requests with you: 

Wisdom, good time management, 
financial stability, good health, and 
success in finding future ministry 

opportunities. 

We thank God for our children, Samuel and Lara. 
We ask the Lord to continue using their marriage and ministry for His glory 

and honor. 
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We thank you for your faithfulness 
to the Lord through your prayers 

and offerings. 

May God bless you abundantly. 

As we begin a new school year in Spain in September, we ask for your 
prayers for all the goals we have set for ourselves as a church. 

We hope to edify the congregation and encourage them to share 
the Gospel with others. 

We pray that the strategies we devise at a special assembly this 
September will be accepted and put into practice. 

We praise the Lord for guiding our disciple, Juan 
Francisco, to begin three years of studies at a 

local Bible seminary. 

This is a blessing and a spiritual encouragement for his 
marriage and for all of us who have seen him be born 

again and grow in the Lord. Let us pray that God grants 
him wisdom and that this time leads him to deepen his 

service to God. 


